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Brighton & Hove Proposed Submission City Plan Part Two 
 

Notice of Independent Examination Hearings 
 
 

The Proposed Submission Brighton & Hove City Plan Part Two was submitted to the Secretary of 
State for examination on the 13 May 2021. Inspector Ms R Barrett, MRTPI IHBC has been 
appointed by the Secretary of State to hold an independent examination of the City Plan Part 2. 
 
As part of the independent examination the Inspector will hold a number of public hearing sessions. 
The Examination Hearings will commence at 10.00 on Tuesday 2 November 2021 and will take 
place “virtually” through the use of a video conferencing system (Microsoft Teams) due to the 
ongoing coronavirus Covid-19 pandemic. The hearing sessions are public events and will be 
available for non-participants and public to view on the council’s YouTube channel via a link from the 
council’s website.  
 
Please see the examination website at City Plan Part 2 examination (2021) (brighton-hove.gov.uk)  
[https://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/city-plan-part-2-examination-2021] for full details of the hearing 
sessions and to check any changes or updates to the programme. Examination Guidance Notes and 
all relevant documents are also available via this link.  
 
All queries regarding the Examination should be directed to the Programme Officer, Pauline 
Butcher, through one of the following methods:  
 
E-mail: programme_officer@talktalk.net [programme_officer@talktalk.net] 
 
Phone: 07731 956 558 
 
 


